
Spremni dopis 

 
From: PIC Social Media  

Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 5:03 PM 
To: karmen.grudnik@sc-sg.si  

Subject: PIC Management Internship Abroad  

  
Dear Karmen Gudnik,  
  
Are your students currently searching for an internship abroad? My name is Finja Lübben 
and we, from PIC Management, are specialized in finding paid and attractive internships 
abroad for students. Most internships are in English, so we have interesting offers for your 
local and international students. Our partners are located all over Europe, Mexico, Panama 
and Maldives. Our global network of host companies allows students to expand their 
knowledge and language skills during their internship abroad.  

  
Hereby, I would like to send you a few internship offers because right now is the best time to 
apply for an internship starting in 2018. Please share the document with your students and 
support them to find an internship abroad. 

  
If your students are searching for internships in specific fields, please let me know and I can 
send you more specific offers. Moreover, I would be glad to receive more information 
regarding the internship duration and requirements.  
  
I am looking forward to hearing from you and thank you in advance for your help.  
 
Kind regards,  
  
  
  
Finja Lübben 
Communication & Social media 
Skype: hr04pic 
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